VILLAG,

P'EO'R'AO% Village of Peoria Heights

Notice of Special Meeting of Board of Trustees
Friday, December 18, 2020
1:00 PM

Notice of is hereby given of that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Peoria Heights will conduct a special meeting held on
December 18, 2020 at 1:00 pm at 4901 N Prospect Road, Peoria Heights, Illinois.

Members of the Board of Trustees will meet to distribute checks to recipients of the Peoria Heights Commercial Expense
Reimbursement Grant Program.

NO OFFICIAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN DURING THIS MEETING

Due to the nature of the meeting, times may be subject to change.

Scheduled attendees: Michael Phelan, Brandon Wisenburg, Jeff Goett, and Sarah DeVore



Agenda posted: December 16, 2020



